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Traffic Advisory Issued for Pre-Valentine’s Day Jump
Up in St. Croix Set for Friday

VIPD announces no-parking zones and traffic diversions for February
9 event
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Jump Up! in Christiansted, St. Croix on Friday, Nov, 24, 2023. By. V.. CONSORTIUM

The V.1. Police Department has announced traffic restrictions for the upcoming Pre-Valentine's
Day Jump Up, scheduled for Friday, February 9 in the town of Christiansted.

Officials have designated several areas in Christiansted as no-parking zones to accommodate the
event's festivities. These restrictions include Queen Cross Street from its corner to the Caravelle
Casino, Company Street from Church Street to the market, and King Street from King Cross
Street to the King Christian Hotel. The no-parking rules will be in effect from 4:00 p.m. to


https://viconsortium.com/vi-community_center/virgin-islands-traffic-advisory-issued-for-pre-valentine-s-day-jump-up-in-st--croix-set-for-friday

midnight.

In addition to parking restrictions, there will be arerouting of westbound traffic on Company
Street from Hospital Street onto Queen Street. The department stresses that these traffic
restrictions and roadblocks will be strictly enforced starting at 4:00 p.m., and any vehicles found
in violation of these restrictions risk being towed.

The VIPD emphasized the importance of these measures for ensuring public safety and smooth
traffic flow during the Jump Up event.
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